
 
 
 
 
Dear friends and supporters of the translation projects of the Shang Shung 
Institute Austria, 
 
time is passing quickly and our translators are working hard and intensively 
with their translations for us. 
Continuously new translations are being edited and also published as you 
can see in the shops of the Shang Shung Publication. 
Our main intention is not to publish just one book after the other in a very 
short time, but if we publish a book, it is guaranteed that the translation is 
absolutely correct and that the meaning of these cryptical texts is not 
changed at all.  
   
As you know, in order to continue with our work we need all your support. 
 
It is a pleasure for us, to provide excellent translations of incredible books of wisdom to all 
interested people, 
and hopefully it is a pleasure for you to get these book, originally written in Tibetan, now for you 
understandable language. 
You know:  
Pleasure is the only thing that increases if you share it. 
 
 
We would be so happy and it would be such a pleasure for us, if we could again support our activities related to 
translations, 
like the KA-TER TRANSLATION PROJECT and the translation project COMPLETE WORKS OF CHÖGAL 
NAMKHAI NORBU 
For the year 2017 still 20.000 Euro are missing in order to cover our expenses for translations. 
 
Please send your donation to our bank account:  
Account holder:   Shang Shung Institute Austria 
IBAN:    AT19 3815 1000 0003 0387 
BIC:   RZSTAT2G151 
Address of the bank:  Hauptstr. 39, 8262 Ilz, Austria 
 
Each donor will receive a LETTER OF CONFIRMATION and also a small present if you send me your postal 
address. 
 
 
As we have what we want we really can, isn’t it? 
 
 
Thank you so much for your understanding and your generosity, 
very best wishes, 
 
 
Oliver Leick 
Director of the Shang Shung Foundation 
International Institute for Tibetan culture 
Phone: 0043 664 88662660 
oleick@shangshunginstitute.org 
oleick@shangshungfoundation.org 
 
 


